
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope that you are coping well with the new way of life and the children are enjoying a new way 

of learning! Alongside the Purple Mash activities, Maths Whizz and TT Rockstars/Numbots, We 

are sharing a range of education based websites. Most of the listed websites are currently being 

made available to parents free of charge.  

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We will endeavour to continue to add new activities to Purple Mash and to share any additional 

resources that are made available. 

Thank you for your support in this difficult time.  

Stay safe and God bless, 

 

Mrs Whyte 


